
 
   

 
Dear Community Member, Business Owner, or Friend of CRFD:  

 
The Crosby Volunteer Fire Department is proud to announce our upcoming golf tournament fundraiser, and we 

would be honored to have your support!  

 
This tournament is more than just a day of golf- it’s a chance to bring our community together for a day of 

friendly competition, camaraderie, and most importantly- charity. All proceeds raised from this event will 

benefit the Crosby Volunteer Fire Department Charitable Fund, which provides assistance to outstanding 

Crosby High School seniors who demonstrate academic achievement, leadership, and a dedication to serving 

our community. This fund also supports other CRFD fundraisers such as The National Fallen Firefighters 9/11 

Memorial Stair Climb and Walk (hosted in March) and Fill the Boot for Muscular Dystrophy (hosted in 

October). With your sponsorship, you’ll help us continue this important tradition while also gaining visibility 

among community members, civic leaders, and fellow supporters.  

 
We are offering a variety of sponsorship opportunities, which can be found on the following website: 

http://app.eventcaddy.com/events/crosby-volunteer-fire-department-golf-open. You can also scan the QR code 

on the bottom of this page for more information and package options.  

 
Your contribution directly supports Crosby Volunteer Fire Department's community outreach efforts, and we 

would be happy to speak with you personally about how your business can get involved. With your help, we can 

make this tournament a success and continue to support our community. Please feel free to reach out to 

Cameron Elles at 832-623-9843 or celles@crfd.net with any questions or to confirm your sponsorship. Thank 

you for your consideration.  

 
With Gratitude,  

CRFD Golf Open Committee  
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